Dear CES Families,

Thank you for all the ways you are being cautious and careful. Your actions are protecting
us as a full school community and we deeply appreciate it. We feel lucky to have such caring
families around us.

Thank you for reading this Friday’s update. In addition to this communication, we will be
sending reminders out about the same topics because parents have asked us to
communicate at least 3 times about an event or topic. We are doing this in a variety of ways
such as Instagram, Class Dojo, Blackboard, flyers and our website. If you haven’t hooked up
to Class Dojo or Instagram, please do!

From our hearts to yours, have a wonderful holiday.

What does a PALEONTOLOGIST do? What kind of scientist is that?
Get this and more questions answered at our Science Program called
Kids’ Lab
Next Wednesday, December 16th, at 3:30 p.m.
We have a PALEONTOLOGIST coming to talk about his work studying fossils and bones.

All families are welcome!

It is a remote session.
Here is the link to the flyer, with link embedded
http://www.canterburypublicschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12 /Kids-Lab-December.pdf

Remote Specials Classes from our Unified Arts Team
You will notice that lessons are becoming available for remote students
on Seesaw and Google Classroom. These classes are not required for students attending full time at
CES, but can be done as enrichment.
These lessons are intended for fully remote students to access the Arts!
Are you worried about your computer devices
and your internet service if we go to a full remote model?
The State is supporting families through our schools! If you have a need for your child’s learning,
please let us know. We can share devices and have resources for hotspots for Internet Service.
Please let us know!

Text us!

Nurse, Mrs. Stimson 860-546-8588
Social Worker, Mrs. Musumeci 860-546-8334
Principal, Miss Cary 860-367-4003
Call us in the CES Office!

(860) 546-6744
Mrs. John and Mrs. Craig
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